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First name: Erin

Last name: Henderson

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: RE: Ruby Oil and Gas

 

Good morning,

 

I received two voicemail messages yesterday around 4:40 p.m.  One message was from Holly Cochran-Miles

775-340-5960 and the other was from Sharon Waddle 775-401-4036.  They are both opposed.

 

Thank you,

Erin

 

Erin Henderson

Administrative Assistant IV

Nevada Division of Forestry

2478 Fairview Drive

Carson City, NV 89701

(775) 684-2512

 

From: Clarke, Douglas R -FS [mailto:dclarke@fs.fed.us] On Behalf Of FS-comments-intermtn-humboldt-toiyabe-

mtncity

Sent: Monday, April 23, 2018 2:13 PM

To: Erin Henderson &amp;lt;ehenderson@forestry.nv.gov&amp;gt;

Subject: RE: Ruby Oil and Gas

 

Hi Erin,

 

Just saw your message.  I am assuming they are getting our 2 agencies mixed up.

 

If Anyone else calls, you can refer them to the FS office in Elko.  (775) 738-5171.  They can ask for Josh

Nicholes, Jenna Padilla, or myself- Doug Clarke.

 

Thanks,

 

Doug

 

 Douglas R. Clarke 

Planner

Forest Service 

Humboldt-Toiyabe National Forest, Mountain City-Ruby Mtns-Jarbidge RD

p: 775-778-6127 

 

dclarke@fs.fed.us

660 S. 12th ST,  STE 108 

Elko, NV 89801

www.fs.fed.us 

 <http://usda.gov/>   <https://twitter.com/forestservice>   <http://facebook.com/USDA>  

Caring for the land and serving people



 

 

 

 

From: Erin Henderson [mailto:ehenderson@forestry.nv.gov] 

Sent: Monday, April 23, 2018 2:05 PM

To: FS-comments-intermtn-humboldt-toiyabe-mtncity &amp;lt;comments-intermtn-humboldt-toiyabe-

mtncity@fs.fed.us&amp;gt;

Subject: Ruby Oil and Gas

 

Good afternoon Josh,

 

My name is Erin Henderson from the Nevada Division of Forestry.  I have received numerous phone calls this

afternoon regarding people opposed to the oil and gas in the Ruby Mountains.  They want to save the Ruby

Mountains and keep the land the way it is.  The Ruby Mountains have a lot of history and native articles that may

still be in them that should not be destroyed.  I have put a list together of the people who have called and their

phone numbers in case you would like to call them back to hear their story.  I am unsure why they are calling me

or what information you may need from them but I am forwarding their opposition to you.  Please let me know if

you have questions.

 

People in opposition (they all live near the Ruby Mountains):

Jane Zugazaga (775) 738-2046

Veronica Mendive

Leah Brady (775) 340-2833

Lois Whitney (775) 340-9897

Gloria Johnie-Robles (775) 232-9644

Leonard Johnie (775) 232-9644

Argelia Brown (775) 738-4896

Kimberly Fecko (775) 397-8775

A man who left me a voice mail but did not leave a name (775) 299-6406

Thelma Homer (775) 934-1177 Thelma Homer

 

Thank you,

Erin

 

Erin Henderson

Administrative Assistant IV

Nevada Division of Forestry

2478 Fairview Drive

Carson City, NV 89701

(775) 684-2512
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